

13 March, 2012

Mr. Kyle Wallace Farrell Design-Build Companies, Inc. 3025 Venture Road Placerville CA 95667

Subject:

Baker Beach Rehabilitation Project

The Presidio, San Francisco, CA

Dear Mr. Wallace,

Tricorp Hearn Construction would like to thank Farrell Design-Build for a job well done on the Baker Beach Rehabilitation project. It has been a real pleasure working with you.

This project had the potential to have major logistical challenges: being in a National Park, in an occupied residential complex, with full time onsite inspectors, Presidio Trust Representatives and unknown conditions underground. However, thru it all, the Farrell crew and office were very professional. The crew was good to work, responsive, helpful and conscientious. The entire job went smoothly and finished two days ahead of schedule.

Because of the project's success and Farrell's excellent customer service, we won't hesitate to call Farrell when other opportunities come up.

We look forward to working with the Farrell team on future projects!

Sincerely,

Tricorp Hearn Construction

Rory MacLeod, Superintendent

Deanna Bohler, Project Manager